Charles Casimaty

R

From: Rodd Peters <rodd@peterslinnette.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 19 September 2014 4.21 PM

To: Charles Casimaty

Subject: RE: Parliamentary Inquiry into the Triabunna woodchip mill

Dear Mr Barnett
Thank you for providing to us your letter dated 28 July 2014 addressed 1o our client Ms Jan Cameron.

We have taken preliminary instructions from our client and we will provide to you any documents available (we
have requested the lawyer who conducted the transaction to provide us with relevant documents in answer to your
request as Ms Cameron does not hold any documents personally). We expect to be able to provide all available
documents within 14 days given the lawyer involved is away on holidays.

We will keep you informed.

Yours faithfully,

Rodd Peters
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